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Chef at the Market application deadline extended to May 14 
 
(Palmer, AK) –The state’s Chef at the Market program is extending the application period for grant 
applications from Alaska chefs interested in providing demonstrations at local farmers markets between May 
and September this year.  
 
The Chef at the Market program began in 2011 to promote fresh Alaska Grown specialty crops and teach 
Alaskans new ways to prepare them. The program has also provided a new opportunity for chefs to develop 
relationships with the local food vendors who supply restaurants and with Alaskans interested in cooking 
Alaska Grown at home.  
 
In the summer of 2013, six Alaska chefs performed a total of 27 demonstrations at nine local farmers markets 
and special events.  
 
To apply for a 2014 summer program grant, go to http://dnr.alaska.gov/ag/ag_grants.htm. Applications are 
due on May 14. 
 
To find out more information about Chef at the Market demonstrations, contact Jacquelyn Schade at 
Jacquelyn.schade@alaska.gov or 907-761-3858. 
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